
November 22, 2024 

 

To: West Kitikmeot resources and Nunavut Impact Review Board. 

With the current research project on Greys Bay Road as a Inuk woman I have some concerns. 

As a Inuit beneficiary I write this letter in hopes of cancelling this exploration for the Greys Bay Road 
Project to prevent harm to our land and animals. As a Inuk, it is very important to maintain the land and 
animals safe as well as our people. We live and feed off the nature land as fishers and hunters who 
harvest for country food with the seasons. Please consider this letter carefully and help Inuit by 
protecting our land from exploration and mining. I think the money could help with Food security and 
housing in Nunavut instead of building a road. They’re are many Inuit who live in over crowded homes 
and would live to have their own home. There is also many of us who live up north who have to pay very 
expensive for basic groceries.  

Please consider not going through with this project as it will damage the environment and the damage 
the communities.  

 

 

Thank You. 

Lindsay Anaija 


